
DIRECTORATE GENERAL CIVIL AVIATION 
NOTICE FOR MEDICAL UPDATE 

MEDICAL EXAMINERS 
 
DGCA authorized Class II Medical examiners have to attend a mandatory 
medical update every year to retain their currency as a medical examiner. 
The refresher for the current year will be held on 13 Mar 2010, at IAM IAF 
Bangalore.  
 
 The last date for receipt of applications is 15 Feb 2010 at this office 
 
Medical examiners desirous of attending the update may kindly send a letter 
of acceptance at the following address.  
 

Director Medical Services (Civil Aviation) 
Air Safety Building 
DGCA Technical Centre, 
Directorate General Civil Aviation, 
Aurbindo Marg 
Opposite Safdarjung Airport, 
New Delhi – 110 003 
 

Email: dmscivilaviation@gmail.com
 
Information should be provided in the following format, by all medical 

examiners attending the update.  
 

Name 
Address 
Telephone Number 
Email 
Qualification / Courses Attended 
 
 

I will be attending the update for Class II Medical 
Examiners at New Delhi on 13 Mar 2010. 
 

(Signature) 
 

 
For applications not forwarded by email, please send a stamped self 

addressed envelope along with the application, for confirmation of receipt of 
application.  
 
Medical examiners’ whose names had been taken off the approved panel of 
Class II Medical Examiners in 2009 for not attending the mandatory medical 
updates, may also attend the conference and thereafter, apply for inclusion 
in the list of approved medical examiners. 

mailto:dmscivilaviation@gmail.com

